The Nemaha Central school board members heard a request from two individuals to begin a wrestling program. Dylan Keim, coach and head of the Nemaha County Wrestling Club, and Kathy Childress presented information on the benefits of the program and the expected start-up costs. They asked if district personnel would assist in distributing parent and student surveys to determine the amount of interest. Supt. Kohlman agreed to the distribution of a survey in the near future.

Members approved the publication of a resolution for consideration of the renewal of the Neighborhood Revitalization Program. The hearing for the renewal will take place at the November 12 regular meeting.

A three-year maintenance agreement with Cummins Sales & Service for the generator at the elementary/middle school was approved. Also approved was a contract with the City of Seneca for moving the electrical service entrance to the buildings from 11<sup>th</sup> Street to Community Drive at an estimated cost of \$23,041.